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To: Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: James Fredal, Chair, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical 

Sciences Subcommittee

Re: Speech and Hearing Science Minor

Date: May 24, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI met on Monday, May 23 to review the semester conversion proposal for the Speech and Hearing Science Minor. The minor under semesters is, for all intents and most purposes, an exact match of its quarter version. The minor includes a three course core sequence which is followed by one of four “tracks.”  Each track consists of two courses.  All courses were 5 credits under quarters and will be 3 credits under semesters.  It's just that simple.  Because the Sciences subcommittee is so exhaustively thorough in its reviews, however, we were able to locate one error in the proposal.  In the list of semester courses, SphHrng 2230 is titled “Introduction to Speech and Hearing Science.” On the next page, however, the title is “Exploring Communication Disorders.” And yet, the course has been entered in PACER using another title still: “Introduction to Communication and Its Disorders:” a veritable  hat trick of nominal proliferation.  Naturally, once this error has been corrected, the proposal will be clean and ready to move forward and so with that contingency we advance it to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.  If you have any questions about the proposal or our deliberations on it, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen


[image: image1.jpg]